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SESSION 

October Session Highlights 
 

Every month, Pastor Ken poses a situation to the Session that a church could face, at some point. It 

is a way of developing Session’s knowledge and understanding of the Presbyterian Church’s rules 

and regulations. In October’s Session meeting, the situation we discussed involved a congregation 

member arguing about the church budget at a congregational meeting. The member was hoping to 

change the budget. Is this proper procedure? Session members learned that the Book of Order G-

3.0205 states that Session has the responsibility to develop and administer the church’s financial 

resources. While a discussion like this can occur at an annual meeting, the Session is the only body 

that can make changes to the budget. Exercises like these have been very beneficial to all our Ses-

sion members. 

 

Session received a report from the Membership Committee regarding their work. The membership 

committee has developed a list of church members who have not been active in the life of the 

church, physically or financially, for the past two years. Session supports the Membership Team’s 

plan to have the church send a letter to these people in an effort to clarify their intentions regard-

ing membership. More action on this will come to Session in November. 

 

Financial approvals were made as follows: 

• $700 for Thanksgiving food bags (Serving Team) 

• $150 for gifts for names not selected for the Angel Tree 

• KIVA funds of $3,221.62 were approved to be distributed equally among these funds; 

SERVV International, One Acre Fund, and Village Enterprise Fund. 

 

Pastor Ken laid out the timeline for the work of the Congregational Mission Study Team (CMST). 

The CMST will present a synopsis of their work to the congregation following worship on                

November 6. Their final report, if approved by Session, will be sent to the Winnebago                  

Presbytery COM. If the COM approves it, then the Session will begin development of the Pastor 

Nominating Committee. The Nominating Committee will lead us to our next installed pastor in the 

months to follow. 

 

It's an exciting time to be involved at First Presbyterian Church. 

 

Dave Erickson 

Clerk of Session 
 

 

October Highlights 
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Thanksgiving Mission 2022 
 

Thanksgiving is coming soon - the time of year where we celebrate our bounty and blessings with family, friends, 
and others with gratitude, and usually with a shared meal with loved ones.  
 
For many years, our Thanksgiving Mission has been to provide food “bags” for individuals and families who also 
receive services at the Fond du Lac County Department of Community Programs (DCP) (the local public mental 
health center on 1st Street). The people we serve have been diagnosed with “severe and persistent” mental ill-
ness. Some attend the Day Treatment Program, four days per week. This is a wonderful opportunity for them as it 
provides a structured, encouraging, supportive community. Some have an Outreach Worker who helps regularly 
in the community with his/her consumer to maintain stability and safety. All our recipients have a psychiatrist 
and take psychotropic medications. Nursing services are also available for medication management.  
 
Almost all our recipients live at the poverty level. They survive on SSI (Supplemental Security Income) and Medi-
caid benefits. All live independently, in HUD housing, rooming houses, “shared living homes” or with their fami-
lies. Some families do have children.  
 
People with severe mental illness, such as schizophrenia, have difficulty with socialization, especially with people 
they don’t know. While churches and others provide Thanksgiving Day meals, our mission allows people to have 
food on the big day, and leftovers too, without stress. We are faithfully ministering to “the least of these, our 
brethren” in this mission.  
 
Every year we get feedback from those we serve. Some of the singles ask, with hope, if they will be “getting the 
bag” again. They look forward to their meal and are so grateful and happy that we remember them.  
 
We shop for the usual Thanksgiving fare which consists of the following:  

Turkey, turkey gravy, instant mashed potatoes, boxed stuffing, canned vegetables and fruit, sweet            
potatoes, cranberry sauce, fresh carrots, Jell-O, dinner rolls, pumpkin pie, frozen Graham crackers and 
packaged cookies.  

 
After we shop, we go to the Day Treatment area at DCP, meet a staff member there and sort all the groceries. The 
food is bagged and labeled as ‘single’ or ‘family’. We include a note wishing our recipients a Happy Thanksgiving 
from First Presbyterian Church. We say a prayer of Thanksgiving for ourselves for the great blessing we receive 
from helping others. 
 
In 2021, we served 17 adults and 12 children. Eleven of the adults were singles. The total cost was $688.63. This 
year, 2022, the Serving Team has set aside $700 from their designated mission fund. Since inflation has increased 
food costs, monetary donations would be greatly appreciated. The envelopes in the pews can be used. Please re-
member to indicate “Thanksgiving Bags” on them.  
 
We are returning to Festival Foods to purchase groceries. They have been so helpful and will let us do bulk order-
ing for frozen turkeys and pies.  
 
There will be a sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center for people interested in helping with this project. We need 
people who would like to help with the shopping, transporting the food to DCP, sorting the food, bagging, and la-
beling. We will meet at Festival Foods on Monday, November 21, at 9:00am. DCP staff will deliver all the Thanks-
giving bags to the recipients.  
 
It is a true blessing to participate in the joy and success of this special mission. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at (920) 922-6865.  
 
Mary Ellen McMeen 
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November Affirmations from Pastor Ken 
 

November will be a busy month for our church. I hope you will be able to             

participate in what we are doing. 

 

After Worship on Sunday, November 6th, our Congregational Mission Study 

Team will give our final report to the congregation.  This will be a summary/

wrap-up of all we’ve learned and presented so far, as well our recommendations 

to the session and the yet-to-be-elected Pastor Nominating Committee. If          

you want to know what the PNC will be looking for, you need to attend this 

presentation. 

 

At the close of Worship on Sunday, November 13th, we will have a short congregational         

meeting to elect officers. Choosing our leadership is one of the great joys and responsibilities of 

being Presbyterian. I hope that you will be here to help elect and pray for those who will help 

guide us in the coming years. 

 

November 20th is Christ the King Sunday, marking the end of our liturgical year. On this day we 

especially celebrate the lordship of Jesus. During worship, I will give a “State of the Church” 

presentation. I will talk about the state of Christianity in America today and what we can expect  

in the next 50 years. There is both peril and promise ahead. Being forewarned, we can mitigate 

the first and enhance the latter. 

 

Finally, November 27th is the First Sunday of the Holy Season of Advent, which runs through 

December 24th. It is also the beginning of our new liturgical year. Don’t be surprised if you hear 

someone wishing you a “Happy New Year” on November 27th! In worship, we will change some of 

the refrains we have been singing and most of our Gospel Lessons will come from Matthew rather 

than Luke. 

 

The word Advent derives from the Latin verb to arrive or come.  “When are you arriving, 

when are you coming home?” Advent is a time of preparing ourselves for looking backwards        

with joy and thanksgiving at Jesus’ birth and looking forward with hope and expectation for his 

eventual return. 

 

In the early church, Advent was celebrated much like Lent. It was a time of fasting and 

prayer, not endless Christmas carols, baking, and wrapping presents. This year, how will you      

celebrate Advent? Maybe you can use November to think about it!  

 

May God’s peace be with us all this month and every month, 

Pastor Ken 

 



 5 

Christians Serving, Learning and Loving 

 

The Gospel of Mark doesn’t have a nativity story.  So where’s 

the Advent message? It’s in every aspect of Jesus’ life, and death 

and beyond.  

The Incarnation - God comes to earth in human form to be     

baptized, teach, heal, eat, and die. This is what we celebrate at 

Christmas. Mark shows us just how radical and celebration-

worthy it is!  

 

Holy Disruption presents a fresh understanding of the holiness 

of Christmas grounded, not in a conventional cozy Christmas 

message, but through Mark's disquieting gospel. Mark invites 

its readers to experience God's disruptive but transformative 

love for us and our world. 

 

This year our church will use the season of Advent to facilitate 

conversation and connection to each other and the meaning of 

this time in the church year.  

“HOLY DISRUPTION”   
by Tracy S. Daub 

Join us for an Advent Study  
Chaplain Darren Beachy will lead us.   

Growing Connections on Sunday Mornings  
(Adult Program with Zoom) 

 

Sunday Morning   10:15-11:30am  November 27,  

          December 4, 11, 18 
 

Books are available in the church office. They are $11.00 each. 

Contact the church office for the Zoom link. 
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PYA     Presbyterian Youth Association 

      Basic info: PYA is for students in the 5th-12th grade     

      Purpose: To get to know Jesus Christ and have lots of fun! 

  

November 13 11:30am-12:30pm PYA at Church 

      

November 20 4:00-5:30pmpm PYA at Church 

        

November 27  2:00-5:00pm   Advent Party 

  

Presbyterian Youth Association 

Party 

Children ages 3 and up 

We are offering children a lot of  fun, and 
parents an afternoon out, as we share the             

joy of  the season with their kids.  
A snack will be provided.  

 
A registration form will be available in the Narthex. However, 

you can call or register by email. Please register by 

Wednesday, November 23.
 

 

Sunday  November 27  

2:00-5:00pm 
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October 30 - PYA 

Serving People in Need 

Some of the PYA group who helped 

rake lawns. It always feels good to 

help others. Look at those smiles! 
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What is the purpose of a Cantor on Sunday Morning? 

 

Cantor is a Latin term meaning Singer. We loosely use the term on Sunday       

morning for the person who leads us in hymns and songs during worship. In our 

setting, cantors are to encourage, support and give direction to the congregation 

regarding the musical parts of the service. The goal is to help an assembly of 80 to 

100 people to sing with joy and confidence. 

 

If you have an interest in being a Cantor, please contact our Worship/AV Coordinator, Ms. Kris  

Bartelt at kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org. Expectation over the worship service time is ½ to              

45-minute rehearsal the week before you sing for worship. 

What’s a Church Year Calendar? 

The short answer is, the church year, or 

liturgical year, is an annual cycle of sea-

sons and days observed in Christian 

churches. These seasons commemorate 

the life, death, and resurrection of Jesus 

Christ. 

 

Last Sunday of the Church Year is 

Christ the King Sunday 

Why is the purple Lenten banner hang-

ing up? As we celebrate Jesus Christ as 

Lord over all creation, let us remember 

the crown he wore and reason he is our Savior and Lord. Christ lived, Christ died, Christ rose and 

will come again. Christ the King Sunday is always celebrated on the last Sunday of our Church Cal-

endar Year. For those who like to plan it is always the Sunday before Advent, which is always the 

Sunday before Thanksgiving. 

 

First Sunday of the Church Year is the First Sunday of Advent 

Advent is the time of preparation and waiting for the birth of our Savior Jesus Christ. We spend 

four Sundays preparing, lighting candles, decorating, baking, buying presents in anticipation of one 

important day in the Christian Church Calendar Year, Jesus’ birth. 

 

November 27 First Sunday in Advent  HOPE 

December 4 Second Sunday in Advent PEACE 

December 11 Third Sunday in Advent JOY 

December 18 Fourth Sunday in Advent LOVE 

 

Did You Know? * 

*by Kris Bartelt 

mailto:kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org
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Information @ Church 

Sunday School Teachers Needed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact the church office for 
more information. Click here to 
register to help.  

Congregational Mission Study Team 
November 6 -  CMST 
 

 

 

After worship the CMST will 

make its  Final Presentation in 

Fellowship Hall.   

 

This is the wrap-up presentation 

where we sum up everything 

we’ve learned and share it with 

you.   

 

After November 6, the CMS will be 

turned over to our Session. If they 

approve it, they will forward it to 

our Presbytery’s Committee on          

Ministry (COM).  

 

After the COM approves it, we will       

have permission to elect a Pastor 

Nominating Committee and begin 

searching for the next installed 

pastor that God has planned for us. 

November 9 -                   

Women in Faith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Join us on Wednesday, November 

9, from 5:30-7:30pm. We will 

share a light meal, followed by a 

fun time of fellowship and crafting.  

 

For fun we are going to have a 

broccoli night! Bring your favorite 

broccoli dish to share.  

 

Following dinner, we will make 

Peppermint Foot Soak. Bring a 

small jar and we will supply the 

rest.  

  

Women In Faith is open to women 

of all ages and everyone is wel-

come. See you there! Bring a 

friend!!    

 

Please contact Jennifer if you have 

any questions.  

  

Where    Grace Christian 

When    November 10 

Open        4:30-6:00pm 

Donation   $25.00 Cash Only 

 

If you have any questions contact 
Grace Christian Church at:  

920.923.5292 or 
rachelrudzik@gccfdl.org 

November 10 - Ruby’s Pantry   

• Food distribution will take 
place at GRACE CHRISTIAN 
CHURCH. Please enter on the 
EAST side. Park on the South 
side of the building. 

• Online registration is available 
here. Please arrive at your      
appointed time. 

• All guests must enter the    
building to register and receive 
their pick-up number. 

• Further instructions will be 
available, once guests have   
registered. 

• Two food shares are allowed, 
per vehicle. 

• Trunk must be empty 

• Food will be loaded into trunks 
by our volunteers 

• Do not bring boxes, bags, etc. for 
food 

• Bathroom facilities are not 
available to the public 

If you are interested in volunteer-

ing, at Ruby’s Pantry please        

complete the application at: 

www.rubyspantry.org.   

https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/form/912775
https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/form/912775
https://www.rubyspantry.org/signup/71
http://www.rubyspantry.org
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Fall Book Study  

Through November 16 
 

We will walk  

together and learn 

how our ordinary, 

everyday lives can 

lead us closer to 

God. 

 

Tuesday Evenings (Zoom)  

7:00pm-8:00pm  

 

Wednesday Mornings (Church)  

10:30-11:30am  

November 18 - Cribbage 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Fellowship Hall  

7:00-9:00pm 
Join us for Cribbage! You’re invited 

for a fun-filled evening of cribbage. 

If you don’t know how to play, we 

will be happy to teach you! Bring 

your own beverage; snacks will be 

provided. We hope to see you 

there! 

Day  Wednesday   
Date November 23  
Time 6:30pm  
Click here to register. A ZOOM link 
will be emailed to you from 
Breeze! 

November 23 -  Bingo  

November 20 - Growing              
Connections   

 

 

 

  

DIABETES AWARENESS 

Would you like to learn more 
about Diabetes? Join us for an        
informational program to learn 
about what, exactly, diabetes is, 
how to find out if you are at risk 
and the treatment options that are 
available.  

We’ll have a Q & A time as well. 
Please join us for this valuable  
information. 

November 16 -  

Loaves and Fishes 

 
 

 

 

 

Where: Church of Peace 

     158 S. Military Rd. 

When:  November 16   

Time:   4:00 - 6:00pm 
 

We will be serving a Loaves and 

Fishes carry-out meal on Wednes-

day, November 16 from 4:00-

6:00pm at the Church of Peace 

(158 S Military Rd).  

 

If you are available to help pre-

pare, serve, or clean up after the 

meal, please contact the office.  

 

Dessert donations are always 

needed, and appreciated, for the 

meal. Desserts can be brought to 

First Presbyterian Church until 

Wednesday, November 16 at 

3:00pm.  

 

We are requesting hats, gloves, 

scarves, and 

socks, also. 

These items 

will be shared 

with the  meal 

recipients. Like 

the desserts, 

please have the  clothing items at 

our church by 3:00pm 

 

Thank you to everyone who can 

help us serve the community in 

need. Contact the church office if 

you can help, or if you have any 

questions. 

https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/form/90c75b
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Liturgist Sign-up 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

If you are willing and available to 

serve as a liturgist we would love 

you to volunteer! Information   

regarding the readings will be sent 

to you the first part of the week, 

along with a letter explaining        

arrival time and expectations.  

Thank you for being part of this 

important ministry. 

 

Please note: 

Liturgists needed for: 
November 6 and 13 

 
If you have any questions please 

contact Kris, Worship Coordinator: 

kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org 

 

A link for the sign-up sheet is here. 

Liturgists 

Please prayerfully consider volun-

teering your time and energy for 

this very important mission.  

 

Click here to register to help.  
 

Thank you sharing your gifts our 

congregation. Please call Jennifer 

at 920.922.0425 if you have any 

questions . 

Sunday School Teachers  

Looking Ahead - 2023 

It is our tradition, at First Presby-

terian Church, that our grade-

school students, (third grade and 

above) receive a Bible of their 

own. It is a gift from our church 

community. The Learning Team 

has set the    

following        

expectations to 

encourage all 

families to use 

their Bible at 

church and at 

home: 

 

1)We encourage students to at-

tend Sunday School classes at 

10:15am on Sunday mornings. 

Sunday School is designed to teach 

Bible knowledge and skills on how 

to use the Bible.  

 

2) We encourage all Parents/

Guardians to attend a Bible         

Workshop Class with their            

student on April 16, 2023, at 

10:15am.  

 

3) Bibles will be presented in wor-

ship on Sunday, April 23, 2023.  

 

If your child is new to the church 

and has not received a Bible or if 

you have questions, please contact 

Jennifer in the church office. You 

can also contact any member of 

the Learning Team.  

FELLOWSHIP  TIME 

Please volunteer to host Fellow-

ship Time. There is a Sign-Up 

Sheet and how-to videos on our 

website www.fdlpresbyterian.org, 

under Church News. There are  

also directions in the kitchen for 

all areas of participation.      

 

Pick what works best for you: 1-2 

categories, or maybe all of them!? 

Choose from: 

     Set-up        Make Coffee 

     Make Treats     Clean-up 

 

Fellowship Time is the perfect 

time to celebrate special occasions 

with our church family like          

birthdays, anniversaries or just 

because!  

 

If you have any questions, please 

contact Nancy Hilbert: 

             920.921.2514  

Thank You - to the Deacons 
 

Thank you, Deacons, for decorat-

ing our church for the fall season. 

It looks lovely - inside and out!  

Congratulations 

 
Congratulations to Nathaniel and 

Samantha Baker on the birth of 

their son: 

Lincoln Donald Elsworth Baker 

  Born October 28, 2022 

 

Sue and Dan Baker are the proud 

grandparents! 

  

mailto:kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UJTB3RUF5i3kw90fs0LJhJ5o29mWdNSG/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102596843411731142294&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/form/912775
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Air Corp  

 Robert Brandenberg  

 Charles Brien 

 John Hughes 

 

Air Force  

 Dan Baker 

 Sue Baker 

 Debra Brown 

 Mitchell Delfosse 

 Russ Dern 

 Royce Edwards  

 Roland Herzig 

 Jack Hughes 

 Jim Mathwig  

 Raymond Morgan 

 Lee Munson 

 Phyllis Munson 

 Richard Ransom 

 Zachary Ransom 

 Neil Sonnenberg 

 Roxanne Suprenend

 Paul Swenson 

 Ray Timm  

 Thomas Wright  

 

Army Air Force  

 J. Earl Dilling  

 Robert Plummer

 Greg Zills 

 

Air National Guard 

 Del Colburn 

 
 

 

Army  

 Bud Baker   

 Oscar Benson   

 Harold Bloedow   

 Ron Broege   

 Jim Buglass   

 Dr. Don L. Burns   

 Norm Carlone   

 Leslie Chaloupka   

 Gordon Craw  

 Jim Dvorak 

 Jerry Heider 

 Bridgette Kaiser 

 Neil Komplin 

 Robert Krebs 

 Kevin Kreie 

 Arnold Leestma 

 Ken Locke  

 Lynn Mellenthien 

 Lawrence Merrill 

 Robert Merrill 

 John Meyst 

 Ray Michels 

 Brad O’Conner 

 Ken Owens 

 Peter Radlund 

 Richard Ransom 

 Jeff Smith 

 Ralph Spoerke 

 John Toney 

 David Weber 

 Steve Zeigler 

2022 VETERANS DAY 

Army Air Corp 

 Ward Laiten 

 Bowe LeFevre 

 Raymond Morgan 

 

Army Nurse Corp 

 Shirley Toney 

 

Marine Corp 

 Randy Bacon 

 George Dorst 

 A. Ray Farr 

 Larry Johnson 

 Collin Smith 

 Justin Suprenend 

 Jon Urban 

  

Marine Navy Chaplain 

 Lloyd DeJong 

 

Medical Corp 

 Frank Cerny 

 

National Guard 

 Noah Baker 

 Robert Pitzen 

Navy 

 Harry Horner 

 Ken Huebbe 

 Peter Humleker 

 Harold Munson 

 Rick Schry  

 Dale Stoll 

 Kurt Thiel 

 Dan Thurke 

 

U.S. Army Reserves 

 Nick Clarenbach 

 Casey James Herzig 

 

Women’s Auxiliary Air Force 

(England) 

 Meredith Roden Wood-Taylor 
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 14 

Christians Serving, Learning and Loving November 2022 

Monthly Statistics 



 15 

Christians Serving, Learning and Loving 

In November  

First Presbyterian Focus 
 
Please send submissions for the 
Newsletter to: 
 

fdloffice@fdlpresbyterian.org.  

Deacon of the Month 

Judy Dassow 

jnjdassow@gmail.com 

 

Elder of the Month 

Sue Baker 

susan@bsinsinc.com 

Prayers* and Praises 

Electronic Ways to Keep in Touch 
 

Website www.fdlpresbyterian.org 

Facebook First Presbyterian Church, Fond du Lac

    

YouTube First Presbyterian Church Fond du Lac 

Brian Conran   

Gary Grasse 

Pat Dilling 

Gib Dilling 

Arnold Leestma 

Ruth Smith 

Jesse Fisher 

Silas Willey 

Jane Devine   

Jerry and Mary Heider 

Chastity Geisthardt  

Joan Steininger 

Nenad Malic  

The Family of Ruth Smith 

 

Prayer Partners 

Send prayer requests to: 

fdloffice@fdlpresbyterian.org 

 
*Names will remain on the prayer list 

for 2 weeks. Please contact the office 

if a name should be on the list for a 

longer length of time. 

 

YouTube worship services can 

be found here. 

Monday - Wednesday  
9:00am - 5:00pm 
 
Thursday   
9:00am - Noon 
 
Friday 
Closed 

September Worship   

Sunday Morning  
 

9:00am        In-Person Worship 

         Live Stream via ZOOM 

  

•  Masks are no longer required. 

•  Physical distancing is no longer           

required. 

•  Nursery care is not available. 

  

http://www.fdlpresbyterian.org
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpwXSBUZyuBC_t8SnXg0wLQ
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Church Staff 
 
Pastor Ken Locke 
pastor@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Jennifer Zander  
Director of Christian Education 
jzander@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Kris Bartelt 
Worship Coordinator 
kbartelt@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Mary Robotka 
Financial Assistant 
mrobotka@fdlpresbyterian.org 
 
Deb Zorn 
Communications Coordinator 
dzorn@fdlpresbyterian.org 

Volunteer Staff 
 
John Neville 
Treasurer 
jneville@charter.net 
 
Judy Dassow 
Assistant Treasurer 
jnjdassow@gmail. com  
  
Dave Weber 
Custodian Assistant    
weber.david.dianne@gmail.com  
 

Deacons 
 
Judy Dassow 
jnjdassow@gmail.com  
 
Gail & Orv Kamphuis 
okamphuis@charter.net 
 
Debby Lorenz 
daalorenz@gmail.com  
 
Mary Ellen McMeen 
mellies1@icloud.com 
 
Linda Neville 
jneville@charter.net  
 
Jolene Schry 
rjschry@charter.net 
 
Dick Sleder 
rssleder65@att.net  
 
Carol Smith 
smith9007@yahoo.com 
 
Lew Smith 
lewissmith2568@yahoo.com 
 
Deb Spoerke 
debra.spoerke@yahoo.com  
 
Amber Summeril 
ericksonambere@yahoo.com  
 
 

Elders on Session 
 
Dave Erickson 
Clerk of Session       
djericks975@att.net  

Mary Bacon      
bitsinbacon5@gmail.com 

Susan Baker                                       
susan@bsinsinc.com  

Brian Conran 
odosou@mac.com 
 
Debbie Cooley 
tdcooley@charter.net 
 
Jim Dassow 
jnjdassow@gmail.com 
 
Laurie Leestma-Christie 
lleestmarnccm@gmail.com 
 
Mike Warntjes   
warntjes@charter.net  
 
  
 

Social Media and Website 

www.fdlpresbyterian.org First Presbyterian Church, Fond du Lac first presbyterian church fond du lac 

 
1225 Fourth Street      Fond du Lac, Wisconsin 54935      Voice 920.922.0425     Email fdloffice@fdlpresbyterian.org 

https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/people/view/6526370#
https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/people/view/6526378#
https://fdlfirstpresb.breezechms.com/people/view/6524760#
http://www.fdlpresbyterian.org/
https://www.facebook.com/First-Presbyterian-Church-Fond-du-Lac-112242092141126/

